Homs of the F'wa Bird

The ESSENCE of Hale'iwa..Live life to the fullest with honor, respect, kindness and love to make the world a better place

September 24, 2024
Dear Parents and Guardians of Hale'iwa students,

Beginning on September 30, | will be out on medical leave. My return date is tentatively
projected for the end of October. While | am out, Mr. Rodney Sanbei will be the TA Principal.
Mr. Sanbei is our current vice principal. His years of experience as an administrator at both
the secondary and elementary levels make him very well prepared for the assignment.

Mr. Sanbei will be supported by Mr. Ernest Pai, our Student Services Coordinator, Mrs. Pam
Yamakawa, our Curriculum Coordinator and Mrs. Nicole Yonamine and Mrs. Nami Dolan, our
counselors.

| look forward to returning to school as soon as | am able to. Thank you for your patience
and understanding. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school at
(808) 637-8237.

Sincerely,

Atz

Malaea Wetzel
Principal



